
RMLSweb Connectivity (7/8/09)
We’ve received multiple reports of users experiencing issues
connecting with the RMLSweb today. It appears these issues may
be connected to problems with some major Internet Service
Providers  (ISPs)  today.  If  you  experience  difficulty
connecting,  we  recommend  contacting  your  ISP.

We have assured that RMLSweb is in normal operation & we will
continue to monitor the situation closely. If you have any
questions or concerns, please contact the RMLS™ Help Desk at
877-256-2169 or helpdesk@rmls.com.
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